Survey for Future of Franklin County Farm Bureau

Complete and bring to Franklin County Farm Bureau Annual Meeting, October 15th, or email answers to pharnden@myfairpoint.net

1.
Franklin County Farm Bureau may hold a lunch meeting in January or February to get


input from area farmers and others concerned with local food production.

a.
Would you attend?  _____ yes ____ no

b.
Which month would be better _____ January _____February

c.
Do you have ideas or concerns you would like to share then? ____ yes ____ no

2.
What do you see as the biggest problem affecting Franklin County farmers in the next five


years?

 
 
3.
What are the 3 biggest concerns facing your farm today?


  
4.
What type of workshops would most benefit your farm?

5.
What is the best time of year to hold meetings or workshops?

6.
As a Franklin County Farm Bureau member, would you be interested in serving on a state


farm bureau committee?  _____ yes ____ no

7.
Please feel free to share any other comments below.

